
. Kenneth P. McNeely 
Law & Government Affairs \2,&L I .  ' 

Vice President - Florida 

April 26,2000 

Suite 700 
101 N. Monroe St. 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
850 425-6360 
FAX: 850 425-6361 

Mrs. Blanca S. Bay0 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Dear Mrs. Bayo: 

Re: Undocketed; Audit Control No. 99-078-1 -2; 
Access Rate Reduction Flow-Through 

In response to Robert Moore's letter dated April 12, 2000, regarding audit 
workpapers in the above-referenced matter, this is AT&T's Request for Confidential 
Classification pursuant to Rule 25-22.006, Florida Administrative Code, of the 
workpapers referred to. AT&T requests that the referenced audit workpapers, copies of 
which were attached to Mr. Moore's letter, be treated as confidential information. 

Sincerely, 

Marsha Rule 

MEWmwr 
cc: Robert Moore, Audit Manager 

Florida Public Service Commission 



STATE OF n O l U D A  

Commissioners: 
JOE GARCIA, CHAIRMAN 
I. TERRY DEASON 

E. LEON JACOBS, JR. 
SUSAN F. CLARK 

L1w.A. JABER 

TIMOTHY DEWN, DIRECTOR 
AUDITING & FINANCIAL ANALYSIS 
(850) 4 13-6480 

Ms. Rhonda Memtt, Assistant Vice President 
Law and Government Affairs 
AT&T Communications of the Southern States, Inc. 
101 North Monroe Street, Suite 700 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 

Dear Ms. Memtt: 

RE: Undocketed; Audit Control No, 99-078-1-2; Access Rate Reduction Flow-Through 

We have completed our field work in the above-referenced audit. Included with this letter 
are original “scratch pages for your disposal. Also included with this letter is a copy of the audit 
workpapers, which the Commission is maintaining in a Temporary Confidential Status, and a listing 
of these workpapers. Please sign and date a copy of this letter indicating that you have received 
these copies. The utility must file a Request for Confidential Classification or a Claim of 
Confidential Treatment according to Rule 25-22.006, F.A.C. in order to maintain this confidentiality. 
A copy of the rule is attached to this letter. One of these must be filed with the Commission within 
twenty-one days h m  the date the workpapers are received or these workpapers will become public 
documents. 

I acknowledge receipt of the above-referenced material. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Moore 
Audit Manager 

RM:kbs 
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